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In 1950 scooters were registered for the first time in Germany in appreciable numbers. 
A new era of two-wheeler history began, which has now lasted for 70 years. 
 
By 1965, around 830,000 scooters had been registered in Germany, and the German 
market was one of the largest sales regions in the world.
 
The variety of scooters on offer was remarkable, from city runabouts to grand 
 tourismo models, this choice being unique in the world and many of these fine  
machines are lovingly maintained to this day
 
The 70th anniversary of this type of vehicle in Germany is the reason for a celebration 
with cross-marque scooter friends from all over the world. 
 
A combination of Clubs across the classic scooter scene has worked with the Zoller-Hof 
brewery to bring enthusiasts together to celebrate and present the golden era of  
scootering to the public.
 
A once in a lifetime event you and one your classic scooter should not miss out on.  
Be there and save the date!
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